


PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: ^ .

C 'iA^^7 mjLy er
Address: T ^ Signature:^

Name;

Addre^s^ _ cJ ^ Signature:

■>1^1 _ _ _ _ _

Name:

WCLUXt,
Addressi J:p ^ S

Name 3

Address

Name:

^^r^alWv slgnatureVaW^:^a.Fv^
Address:

IA7lUl
Signature:

Signatur

Name:

Address

Name;

3 /I,"

Address:

/]utU7/dM3n
signature:

/
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies,, by private consultants, and Portland State-.University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up. j

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by'building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 
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METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
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METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
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 7



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to. gs .UP-».

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded prbjgpt 
will cause garbage rates 33. MP--.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and opt aM to pur rates by building this statjcn,
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates^^by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not aM to our rates fey building this station.

Name:

Address:

Name

Signature:

Address ^

Name ^23-

Signatur

/ Ph ^ cfk e

Address: signature:

Name

Address

Name

Address: Signature

W
Address:

_ ■ _ >yYyX>AxjtiJbnry

idress: ^ V

signature:

UVY\ -^Vw Q 01 ATV.

Name:
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

BY

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go .up.,,.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station♦
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates £2 g2 up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates £y building this station.
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SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded prpj^ct 
will cause garbage rates tp ga UE-t.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tg. S2. up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not nM to our rates by building this gtatipn.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name:A <=/^l^uLe.—»
Address. ^

Name

Addles: ' signature:

z s g1 v s---r /Z/r >r ^

Irl/Mb L, He,^
Id'ress; ^ v . Signature: f

7 g7ZV4

^ r /I/}
g Signature!

i,3me: '^r . 6 r7
^dressT^

fUjh Oq
AddrecS:<-^ /u signature;fp^^

Address:

i



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METROf at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

Address;
M&iatx-hz Bid

nature:~

Signature:

Uo/^/y
Addressl _/1Signature:^•ess: n ' /ZZ Signature:

> S -g- •

ss v^u;)/ signatur^^
Address

Name:

Address: ,, 

Name^;—i /

^4 Signature:

Address:
/ 7. /hriA 7 ^

ignature:

Name:

Address: ✓ Si^ature: ^

P/?x /g’/T •fy>:^z2.
Name:

Address: ^ ^3^3-hr Sc fj I
Signature:



PETITION
■CA^

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go up^

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and got add to our rates by building this station.

//I </!^/?/eiO/'Jy£.
Address •. _

A 'IAddress:
UOT)) ‘Vt. (MAfiiVhA

signature: J)
______ ________YYllWKJ

fGlllc • m/ f

Signature:

/ ^gnaturei

Ci/S>
Name:

Signature:

Address: Signature:

r IlL ■
I

Signature

Name:

Address: signature:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State, University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever; But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilor!^ resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this sfcation.

Name:V\>Jz^\
Vki 0

Adilessh^7. ^ Sign^ure:pyrT
Name: ^ )

Address: ///; A(ig <?-)T

Name irs^
i ^-----------V '\_y

Signature-^^OU.3.VWAJO^
Name: /

!a)._____________________ /
Address: ^^Stgnature: cy-^L/jL

c/~
RAiiem\ (STi-i' Sign^td^e: j /

Na"e!/f/bi iz/w P,oj^k^
T>- FR’^cjndiTi

Signature:
TiU

Name¥l>f\ss3AJ.
Addr/\sAinr^ F. signature: \



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

\

Name > S^ J /Oo
Address: ^ , u ^ Signature:/i7// J f .Ah
Name:

5 log h__ ,<i A
Address: . Signature:

Name:

iqnarure:Address'; ' /Signature:
y Pcfc/f-it ci'7 / /

Q^ ^ H'* /I ^Name (TolAJ 1 C^dJciiM^o^
Address: Signature:

Name; Aoinv< r/\lipr
Address:

Name:

ll 20 ■^UAl4.7̂ATiL/ A 1 }

Address: I lZl-fO - O' r:p r Al^g:mr
Name:

7U.Address: Signature:

Name;,!

Address

rA,^ A''
Signature://[AjjL

/



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION-IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, .by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

Name:

Address:

Name:

Mb. Signature:

rneJ^ Sj-eyph /c//) AAy
• ’ signature: 'Address:

A). C . Lf) ^Jo e V

Address: ^ /' / ^

Name:

Address:

gnature: i

Signature4-

Name

Signature:

Name:

Address: S /(/- aggnature: f>0<Uo^
Name

c? • Q1 rtnAddr'ess: , .Signature:
/^/ rj./t'c^ (/

NsTFlcu /if |A.. i^Tcrss^ n (ni/1^ r=,
in7^9^ k^natTmcu^ n



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by .private, consultants^ and .Portland- State - University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

NameSSI
Address:

AJ£-
<Na

Signature:

4^^
Name

Address:

'(tkiQ_ _ _ _

Name

Address: Signature: ,

^ <

Name:'4ilaS(|A> \r McSolia) ____hi__
,¥) mtkAddress: Signature:

rrName:
AddreV^ ; - - - - - i ^ (Ajy^ g'f M /m A ^

signature: (_y

Name: 'V

Adares|?Vii Signature:

----/ A L/Z^
Signature: / li^ress: {



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, -by. private consultants ..and Portland,.State. University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name(:
V

TP \ TT
CMAACbQ -.o __________ _____ .'\\o-yvv^_; rir ru

Addres S:l^C — signatured

Name: i ^7
UA.TOiUi------------------ :---------^

wim/}
Name

Address^ ^Soil /Vic. /3t-h
^3

signature:

NTrTil)D.
SignatAddress: _ „

Name:
<2JMd

Address: /• ,/
Kon h/.e n1^

0Aydii)if\
Address: _<So[l AiK fS
Name: A / ,,

Addg//< //^ -971[!

Address: - n . \ Signature: v. n



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build anpther garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
________________________________________
Nam

Address
VJ.5rV ^CKpr

Address; ^ '' Signature's N y "
^ _ ^ 3 3^ Tt) I Vm . Cr ^ w>
Name:_'f:r\ik,.. LJ. 'X M\\ J / \

Addre^i . /'/I >. \ O.li. VL O signatured

Namp^: ( 'I /) TT " ' —/rTm^aK=NamdT^ 

Addt^ss: ^

Name;

ignat

Address: Signature:\ Orl c-rs
Mame! /y/<^ A A
Addresfef

Name:

Address:
rCv-'/T? g___ Z~\

Signature: O Dc5»-^
Clftr^oLE E>-\£TE^l_y

Name

t /nv-^/ g_____  >

eSS* i^0 C>7^0°)

Address: ^ o,-)---- -
;VP

_^ignature;
t



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.'

Name: ^ ^ ,
CV\v,,\b _^csV^\r

Jdress: ^ _ , i r\ Signature: _ .7<;ocr l<? c3^ S?a.Q(o

Name:

Address.;__ ^ jignature:

y

Addresfe: Signat

Name: czh-i^of- Pd\A/
Address: •S£- ^sr signature:

Name:

Address
L/nM A. fhm1::___ ,___________ _—-----

t /~/o
.r^ss: 7 Z

Name:

yy. 7/y ,4di slgnatu\e!/gW^Addre

Name:

Address: Signature: Jiv-y g- ^
Address: -7 n V, f' signature:

7 c 7 S ■ SllAA.



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, ±>y -private --consultants- and. Portland . State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

Name:

SDT.A)a4uy1#,1?i'ature!

Name/:/. _ , r ^

A.ddress: Sa3 fnitKh/vi^'tT<n Signatu

Address:ir^s: „ .. Signatureyw _

Addre
r0 0

Name: / # q
'j)arr\//__ c^t 9

Address:3S: / //‘Tdi//>/.F OtA-
Signature:

I )rj/y/U/i
Name:

Vh ,klA/\/> "Ayyiypl /yl^
Address:

Name

prrV _ I t Sig
PMmvvL

Signature:Address': ^ n • .



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Nam

Address
t/7

Name

Addres

Name;

AddrtesslwHid
Na^e; \.

fsT i4pflgnature;^iv IEAddress: r,
Name;,

i

W'fffi1/ T»zj=ojr)fnvLf)A>.
lame: . ' ,

Address

Name: ^ -

Address ,^y3/
signature: ^

3/0fiSXp^dCi' 0- • (3.UX/?~ d Q. t (IiiM—
Address: f

M/%. M V>i
Signature:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi SQ up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name 7^. . /
Addrel T?SfO>~Z:>
Name:

KM
Signature:

Address:

Name:

Signature:

7 /kLL.l/ WJ. ■
Address: , P ( ^ Signature:

nName
dor r \ n H yxuJi

Address:yon
me":

Signature: V

;^ /

Addresg^^ ^ signatureS4U^Ci^6i
Name-:/7 /̂aJ

Wamn A'f'nphtivmfii Mo
Sighaiture:

Tnn



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to gfi up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

t ('
Address^ /,_2 ? >7 /,<?'

, '7
Signature:

1
Address:

‘y~--'
\

Name:

. \ f'N/ \ir\
signature^:

/'}/ ( it.'K'
Signature:Address: ^ ^

Name:
>")/

-'7

Address: Signatured"

Name: ^I 'r i^jiUan:

Name:

-Signature:

Address,:
________

tj i \ k ^ ^ L COl'I I ■ A JS'a

Name: U i 0 -jr
Addresgyj j;/:

^ r {
V At,

Signature:
4i~-rU.Uc'>-./

Name
L < (

'~T)?ir'hu' Cn
Address: _
/i ^ !/{ J f-jy1 / cr\ 4'’̂  <, /

cv Signature: 0 /L f/



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not gdd to our rates by building this station.

Name:

ce • —> JX^ SidAddress:jss: ^ ~r 4^ Signature:/

Name:

Address

Name

ess'': ~ “TJsIinafcureT”'

Name:Mm
Addres

Name:
•mno

cu
^ddress! ^ ^ Signi

Name! !>. Br?\HM
Address:

Name: ' ~n\~h\9H- 7 ~
Addressw,.
Name: -/fW c ^ AS /^
Address:•ess: ^ t / ^

3
Signature:
— ^ jSlS^dP •? 7 ^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates te 3Q up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

Address: Signature;

Name

''Tn

Address , x
\ >. \\,N

signature:

Name: L '/CL.
Address: , .

1 ^'7-'' fOrfU
Name; -

Signa^ure:

f (
Address:

•x

signature:

Name ; ,

ArDR. g1

0Zcd f^,<Z. slgnatur?L yW/,i
T_~

VAddress;;' , , , Signature^
V fOilfhi/1

Name; Bv/'ir. iMfsihOi-?
Addre;

u
signature

Name:-f)

Address; ^ ^-rv / > Signature:n q 2 0 5. , jo f sf /) ______



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: I'v\n. la..A. .-Y->  /
7in Siqnature:^..'^,A

LVI . . U
Address:

ame:
An o A> 7^

. Idress:
Jj •2 'la A/ AA /)/V f' A A/A~

Si^ature: /]

Namem\ 'f' T ^ signature:!

yo^/o A Pi ■Address

Name: tyr
Address

Name:
Y41AL 67\.nY.-.4Addr^H ,^ii cm^

Name :j cY

lUre:

Address
v S yCcr Zi-f U'-u.

. Jy't. G'VO'e'^ignature:
.criJ-o

Name;

Address: 9t-i^ signature

Name: A L r~
Address:

'•? /!lAAi7
Signature;



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

c (_ g 8^^ £- Cd.
Address:\ (a-

Signature:

A
Address, , signature:

Name:
i2iA

Address:
/

signature:

y/hiyf
' > • lu. ■ C_ ' / w ‘- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Nam

Signature •ntfirflA-U HAddress '.n
r^r'l!'<CZl ’ l.

rnil' {<}r^c/-

Name:/A J
X V; A.■ - /i, ") - f C(i'T7 ,y--> /'nh ^

i^dtes^: ^
oa P.'L /X:. nht 972

Name/"-PUuJ. n PtiM-L
Addpe'ss:

’'A A.
Name. ^ ja-

0('> tri tcf f) 3 7/. i 1//X/
Address^ Signature:

Nam^^
7X1 - yn/di IpZ i p 5'u e M. b ^ ^ TJniP! n

Address:
. 9d' / 91 n/1 c

r f
-?L-cti signature:

^ \J^'Y



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Address: ^

signature:

Name

Address
■'■7

" ^'7 r
^ /O- hi'2 V h 'V

signature;

7^
Name:

Address:

A’//4'4V//Z^ V

Signature:

/. f
wame:

Address: ^ Signature;

kame:

Address

VmlliLtJ (Pfl -nr-

Name:

! HRRATF £lqnatU!re:
fllKUMi__Ciil;

Address:' rA, r ^ ~ ^Signature:
Two A/cJ iH/oA-if r-R-4

0 r—i.jLi—

Name

Address '’fo 'hv>- signature: 7" - C27fzi:^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

"iaWkjft}±JL 9^ fit
Address:

U-- /O)ft
.7 , ,Signature: ^

///l y r // 'Qy<JL
' : ' V. ~ TI » I r' ~

e: ' /'

Address: , , A ^ >/ SignatureSignature:

Name:
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j/Aj t pj e.

Name:

Address: . r, Signature: i
A ’ (') P f S 5"^?^ ■' :'r' A
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n "I -v c n a r

Naine:.lua„iJM.'4v, iv^!c...< 7/1

f t)

Address;
)J

Signature:

_Li

NameA/r
v.t V_c_ -

Address: , CA —//
/ .A.- c €

signature: -------^

Name: ■ foeiip^ r
Address: ,

/ aK
Signature:

/ / / '' . -'V. / - 0

Address 1
\f\ h t SmxVI

P (n

i / (1 /

J1 ^l.fi ,Signatur'o:' -



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name: /

Address; signature;

Qi ,'Z
Name;

i Qi-i Ii-f I-- Pi'hi\) ir^-j

T
Address: Signature:

. V \\f) . /T/ 'I / 4 y' c y / '
Name;

^ I

Address:

-tog! p.
Signature;

Name:

,/ g///?.-
V /, X- ^ u^ 7-

Address: ,

Na

A ^ , Signaturex^'^ yr A /V' ^2^

Address: Cf, ^ ^

Name:

fAddress;

\ ^ A A'.. 2 2 r-.err^,.3CM
signature:

+■

Name:

P-? r ~y
/

( -I

AA2
JA

Address;
^■“7 -

Signatu:^^^

7y-/ /

Name: ; r yvy'-*-
Address: 77^

H/y /^/ //7 v ■' /■ jo <^0, /1

Signature;



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: ^ ,

-Vfli/ t:. es TAddres^r ~ . Signature:,
'I ^ C . r n Ia Z10 U A? , /1^'

it.

^ 7 7

Address: S^natjSrel ^

t^r^xlnrXJl 0\ JULA r> Ard\^ \AA \ 1 \ A Vd\ ^
Address!yKSignature: '

W /At.
Name^.^ v 'IS!___

Name:,

Signaturei

Addrt Ikd
signature:

u
A'ddf-d^: ' ^ / ///^// A... Signatures

'/m/
Name: / y

Addres^ . y . Signatu^: ^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Coimnissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

h ■7
Address; Signature:

r
kame:

Address:

3tc\ Av B .

'/ '''3^

Signature:

Nc
-0

Address:

5 4-5/
_ , Signature:

hUl ^ i»l I jl-'-dqdl C 'd/'' TrName:

7/ ~ signature:

: T~^ /7c/

Address:

Ngifie: . n |) , ,

r j.) i.v-^'. fh rriAadresK: signature:

kame:

Ijfj I

/Aj

Address: Signature. (

a] ■ ^ ■ HoLtwvM Vn-D. z ly '
Nai][te^s uiii. -lA
Address^Ti. "9,. i a /I L-0 0 '(A V Signature;1- r- L-o- 0 ,

i'\

Name:

K A, ^ •'-3 _ _ _ _ _
Address;. si^a^re: ^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name : Kathcnt% fy/iuiY!
Address: ) c I, signature%/^/^.K

same: hl)U'N<oA ■' /f ,/I f''
Address. ,

w?7 ^ >g/ / o-
Signature:

Name

Address r ' ^ Signatu;re:/ ~ ^

/^tr fv l~ (^oti H<^A/
Address; y- /V n Signature:

Name:7 7/; A
signature:O [1 / ~Address,:, ,tfjv:

Name: H L^A ( r A
signature = ,

?U ' 7
Address:

I ( St? •[) iVlSi-

Name: ^ ,_____pern CQ (eJ/^c:.
Address: 0 i / Signature:,7gA?I - 1 llnloA t \
Name: / /./ '(]. iJJPnCx /^T\.(Jn P rlP

)/y fAddress; -pPP-l w/r ^ x
Signature;^

7 IP' /l.'If ry'JYt



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
.proposing to build another.,garbage .transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.ire

Name: T
Address:

Name;

Signature:

Address
! VML

Name:

Address:

Name:

SignatureAddress:

Name:

Address:
1?

9j2f'y5-^ \^na/
aturie

Address: /£} ^~r/V^f7irrSy Signature:

Name

Address
f'hMn

cmName:

Addre^Ss: ^ w_.l , . . __Sign'e0;vS--. _ >-'Tfichdbts Q^cn^. Qfyo. ^nxLnO-



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

II
-Vi ,
^ ^

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by bailing this station.

Name; —jTTjj
Addr

Name

Address;

Name:

Address:

_  Signabure-i-^^

Name:

>/y/
signature: 7

Address;

Name;

if. ■ K rl
Signature

D^/n/ 5
Address: ^ ^ Signatured:B 5~
Name

Name

Address:

Name:

Signature;

or /7 ^
(L

Address: ature;



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another.garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

NaFfiMv^pl
Address:'. ^ ,7 r / __^Address:1'. “ 1 , / _ , / Signati^e:

Address oR Signature
>7ci'3 3

Name;.

Signature:Address: 
3t6l h^e.
Name:

ress:i 0 gnatu

s-f. .ot

Address: ^ sTonature: O' f!/^ ■7'9^/V-

Address;
kj V-Wr5><:\OT

V!nurz^
Addtess:

Signature:
~V(V<C ere-

ly [lyMdJC{ ...

(T\Ham^Qn OalgrQra^-.— .. —=



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
s^tudies ,- by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up..

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

Name

Name

Addtess: Signaturer

. signature

Name

Signature

Name

Name:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

Address^ . .

Name

Address

Signature:

////ary,1̂nfc-'Xre/pffx- O/tS ‘?72/S

Add SI/

Add:^ss^ '" KJ A V . /-^r\ Signature:
VIA Pi) g-aaQ'-i

Name:

.gnature:

Unl.
Add

Signature:

Name:
TsiKm F^xr Signature:/

LO/iA'ft
Address^ Signature:

-fiyilo^ ^ 'Tiry^JC(^s /Ijo^
■i/bAJTt!yL.

Name

TO 7^^
L

Signatur



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name P- (ivpjlp
/SAddress: Signature:

Name:

Addr Signature:

Name

Address; Signature:^

NamTyhbu Manc^
Addre i /UU^ah ^ signature:

Name; e m'l i\sAdd(4k ^ : f Mini h
Name: , A ' ’

Address:

Name

Address

Name

Address: signature



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Addres.

Name:

Signature:Address:

Name:

Address; Signature:

Name:

Address; Signature:

Name:

Address; Signature:

Name:

Address; Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address; Signature:



,■6 PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tQ go up.,.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

Addresfe:

nName
,

Sxme--CJAyA. AyAddress:
kI)l/fYW

Name;

• I » . I /

Address

Name: Svn/n4h^
A%frsA^ Aje .9m ti U
Name:

A ^ oaa-,^ Tg af/r
Address:/A? // , /I/l^ ^ Signa-^ren

Address: . Signature:

Name, ^
{JAJU Y.tllM

Address:

ame:

Address :r,^_ h , ) r ^ signature:
n\.t>\kkEfi

y a 1/^



^rfOc"^
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

k
It

■H
i

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: A . /) fi iAv\^mA lyyjMiU'
Address,:

Name
sl^lci A!

-/■ /. //-
Addres^;.

Name:, , /

• /' > / /Signature:Or A> -// .fifX /1 ■ "MA

Address: , /rJ ^ -g.:A-7 h-}J_
Signatu^^ej^

/)'t /

Name;

' 'u- T-/ ^
. 7 // 7 '

Address:-'.A/r signature;

I^am^':

Address: n

Name:

\{rUt: ~<r'.
signature:

I'.urn?
Address: _ , A , Signature: A ( 1 , ,, , fri?r/- f (r, f "/U4K V C [ _________ ^ A
Namq:

Address;
i ' X'

signature r V C.
Name:

,U:u
Address: ,
. ..V,.

^ / A? [aJ/i
i

■r' 1- r\ Signature:
r V



\JoC PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates 3°

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this gtatioHi-

Name

Address: 
7

Name:

Addr^^s:66s: _ . . Sigi
L7\ l/6 A),

Signature:

Nam^:

VfdkAJUn iJnnJiATjln
Address: . _ ,

77771 t\J. a (A/lhAA<7
Signatu:ture:

vJtJLh
Name

A

ddress,.
■^<-7

signature:

Tifr-Ti u) signature:

(9 ^ 9 7^ / /
Name

Address: V r^ignature

/ 7?!'/I I
Address: signature

D ^70/j



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

j /<■ ^ 0 1—

Address: ^

O f!. . /

"^Signature: v

. -1/ ' ' ,' (/Z^ n
■.

Signature:

NaSf: / ^ " ^ /O . -
Address: V! ' v

. 4^ //A. A/
Signature:

Nam^ I 1

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

>1'
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Coininissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates go pp.,.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station,..

Name: y .a /dpoj<yCI:,y.^

AddressV7/r^. r, vy signature:

Name:

Address: signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: Signature:



.p Lny PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name:

Address:

Name;

Signature:Address:

Signature:Address:

Name:

Signature:Addre

Name

Signature:

Addre

Nam^

Address:

Name:

Signature:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

Signature

Name:

Address:

3f
Name:

Address:,- ^ ^ ^ Z T Signature://.//___/ 1J/ETTi^
Name: ^

Signature: ^ ^ .Address:

Name

. I.. - .. I ■

Address:,e/ose'
kame;

Address: /0 i

H%5c:> <UE fj>cxxAi'iY/\
Signature;

Name!' £ZnLImwAddressM Ml
Signature;

Signj ire

/



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name:j | ^ri/wCM^sWL Jy> 0/ULj
Aamu- J Cl r\ Sidh^tufe'(

>v'€V_ To V / crl7'9>.'^^
Nam^: .

Address: ^ < Signature:
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Name: . ,. ,

Bss: . , ^ Signature: ~
^0^>rfWx/9 pP^-Tb/ re,

\/SjM
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Name:

Address: 

Name:

^(c<aaA<lc^ Signatur

w4sii, Or ^7Sigh-
Haroe:clra <p<^
Address!■^9 o
Name

Address



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station..

Name: ————————-

Address:
f%/iiu /y/di/L^Sdc/

Name:

Address:

Name C
/p,C Sfe ^l/raJL !p%fSignature:

Addre^.qq MF
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Name: L. '^aPPT- nAddress:^, , ^ 9 ' Signature:
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Address: Vlhnlll! nature:

a



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates £2 go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name:

Address:•ess: ,A £> \\ ^ Signature:
5-317 St.

Name:

Addres ^ ____ Signature:,/tyjC ^/57 Poft^r ok.
Name: Oj-zAmrH ____________ V
kddres^ko PPK ^soi?^3ature=

e* U /
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Address: ^ Signature: ^ ^
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Signature:

M-iH
kddno\iM\i\Sfi mCwP~‘r^'f
]N&in6 • ^ ^ . *

"p (An 1^1 /Y\cu<:k\\

Name:
KdTAstN N.v/ \RViNQb

ignature:

t^iracia • ' gnarure: KAddress': ' Signa
aN.>>. ISF. V\q^VKa>/NAe- Rlltf ■



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

Address: Mtirature: 6^'
Name:

Address^: n __

Name

Address

v\f to1'0 ?ovV. Signature

4<1
r

^7
Name:

' A/uy -2- (VAA Sign^ui:e:

Addr^ll-;
Name:

Address
Q)W.

Name:i

:ure:

Adt\ro^sCF, c\ si9gur!^.Signatur

Name;: * .
nvJLm__

Address: , . Signature'; (j
S\z ~7l Kou-r\

Name:

Wffr Csignature

— riurtili



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

Name:

Address; signature: - \ y y

Name: c

Address: Signature:

Name:

Address: ^ , signature: \

>ijgnatuff'e:

Na

Address: .
c£7 c?f A 0 ^ /\^f> 7 ^7 ^

Nai

Ad

Addresst S.

Name:,

Add?S^ A/-^- ^signature:

Name:.

Address

^jtl i n.k Signature^^

T-^-i



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tQ go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name-:

Name:

Address:

Name:

Addf^ess: '^Signatytei6U/ An/. OA__
Name

S\\jkjnn(sy) LikJXcUoa^
ACC • - - '

gX

Address:

Name

Addr

Signature:

ure:
Q-A^QoQ^

Addl?7s¥/
Name:

Address «uJe:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Signatur

Name:(

V P_ _ i

SignatureAddress:

Signature: ,

Signaturq^:

Signature:Address.

Signature:

AddreS^: Signature



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rat?S tO. 3° uju

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this gtatianjL

Name: sroKc-5
Address: w 7 Signature:

Name;

Address:‘A'M O S€ Z ^
Signatur

Name:

s: /Address: / . Signature:

V*-? A/fB PorJdjJ oK
Name: l^in -e (^(O (dI^
Address: , l^7^/

Signature:
W

Name:

Address^^x/ ^ Signature:

>Zr^g,..4^.^.#9nature!
/,0<S

Address

Name:

Address

Name:yf/‘ to 7v /
Addressss# / sigl<^c/r<^f P!?r ^r?2 2.isignature:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

Address

Nam

Address
Id

ss: ^ ^ Signapite-?- - -  f\ , ] /] >

N3.iI10 I

Address:iS: -J

Name:

iddress

Name:

signature:

signature:

Name^

Address:
c

Name

cJa) I nXC T

Signature:

1.. i c^v .-U
Address:

■!:aa >
Signaturer// - ''

Name: /•, (1 ~

Address:

Name:

Address;

-C. 'Kiln
ignature:

n n
I U-o

a1
to. signature:

{I ' / '"d ; Kf j ' ill ) cy ' 5
O' '



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: ^4- Ify
Address Signature:

\/dl/^SA Lp-trl- \
f?Z/^

Name:

Ad<

Namy>fcW'( da. t. €) goU u S
Address: ^ . Signature:imv v\^ A Q}c __________
Name:^^ U/or(r
Address:s: ^ ^ ^ jZ ^ Signature:

Name:

Address:
CTM /SW

idress: ^ 1/^ .Signature:U^lo N UJ fZ^ f0/4- 97ZZcy
rme: -

fediJdress: Signature

!, .(UX=.
signature'!'^W>yL<?Addre

IXZName:

Address:
:'\V\ 'b

slgnatur^r^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded prpject 
will cause garbage rates tg. SQ pp,..

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building btijs gtatipp.

Name

Addr

Name; u
Address

Name:

► * I /V I signature;

/n^
V

signature^Address;iress: ^ .

Name:

0 Signature:

NameS * rrf({0 / - r loll ■/

Address:

_ _ ZR
Name:

/t, K . A/0. Signature:

Addr^s;

Name "T^ J~D
// signature:

HAilil/l ic-
Addressss: Signature: .

9 m A^> (Axyli
Name ((kc, Aloy

Slgna-^j$^Addre



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by—building this station.

Address: X / ^ signature:

WaiicJ«ouR8,'^Tariire:
- —

Name.! . f ,

AddlSf^U ^ rmi slgnature

iMrO
O' c—^

Addre%s6oi‘l 6^V/^/f€(juL ac4-l signatureW)to>xi^3^o
Name; _ j

TX^:,fr OiiCi^A-teL h 0Address: , i
. "r.C ( al -f oQ.. sl9natureV,M^ V ^

C^/Sfcr
Address if

JW0 Si
signature:
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\ . _n

Address: ' N —
K) h

Signature: l\
V v-W-e3*— ''

\



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER j

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY. 1

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates ts. 33. HB-t. -

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: Vi'bonM S(T7y
(YAmH / .

AddrO£

Name:

Signal^re:

I. /
r-

Signature:

Name:

Address; Signature:

Name

^ "7— signari3^ A/'^

KtVS'-4Uf^ Signature:

Name:

Addr

/Vyjjr
nature: I '

Name:

Signature:Address:

Name:

Z ^ - cxj?e?o (P A p

^ ^ ^
Address: ^ Sign ure:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

£?i 'R^-rrdm<^
Address,;.,

7 7 5/, /
Signatur

Name: ,

Address: i \ Signature: H
LcivaaV) ci~lX.cX y ‘'''syy^/S •

Signature:

Name:
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Address Signature:

Name:

Addre signal C)1VJ
Name;
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Address: . SignsSignature:

Name:
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Addre s's: Signature:

Name

Address:
(,0 (St ^7 V77

Signature:

Name: v Copy
Address signatur



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:
/

Address
/ 4 signature:

Name

1^- (-.cl P .
Address: , x“lsignature: \j\l\n '

^ Uvtri nt 9<7? .|C/ I I UAL l/c>^AvC/vAA/r/v;A.
signature:
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L
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Add re
r2H() (^ryr signature':
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name:
i/Ui Liiau‘

Address: _ _ , , , Signature:
zv/l/Q ___________ /V-'t

Name: S.
Address; , ^ signature;

Name:

Address Signature:'■Hurfh SE o-&«_
Name:

’^fiectt-v S^TT y
Address:

^ s
signature:

Name:

Address:ress: h n Sign^ure: (

Name:
F(P^rr))i

;^ , Signature:, ^Address;

Name

Address :r!^
' • V 7( 4 C signature; rjJJU

Name;
\ i

TFAddress;
c

Signature;



0> U o
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates ^ building this station.

Name;
n.

Signature: J?Address i / / i /i/i / -
j RoVCU Dak^ Dr. moUnry. nr

Jame J.
Address:

^ ^ / .9
Name;

(/"(tJ ^ W
Address;s:„- r ^ !\ ! i Signature:

Name: ] f") a ^ ^
/-7A y.i'y z1

Address , Signature:

Name: %i1/u
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kame:

Signature:
p?v'r dVR,

Signature: r Ax
Address yXrZii ' . K'lAfi/'^l t
Name: O g V By ^ A'-g Si V /

Address : .(0^ 1 <;f \lp\pMA i ( I signature:
/y, - /) . fr)-zz/\‘ KC77 j

Name:
P'l fc TC(: ' iCHC-V, n

Address: ^ ^ a-, Signature:-hyc.H <,(: JVLif f7?f7



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates £2 go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

NameQ6K)PiL0
Address: ( ^—. Signature:

Name:
_ _ ^

Address:

Name^^ ^

Addres

Name:

3:,. , ' ,^ignature: ^ -

r rh/7yf^/Ccy^S O

?G-
Signature:Address:' * /

5£ 1-1

Name:

Address:

Name:
1^57 NE fX IhiuAS^-gnature:

iPm.La
Address:

<.ir 25- ~
Signature: z

Name:

f0j^,l7Tl£ kA _____

Address:, 

Name:

Address:
J fXr h\/[2hhX-^

Signature:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.

Name:
CQ. A'X C'

Address ,7 / / Signature: ^ <
xT OiV/

*1 ^ '

__________________________________________________

^ iAA.ik^<Tfc9nat'ire:
NaC2; fj. j 7

Vigna^re: 1 i\

Name: ^.7
Address s£ A Signature:

Na,ne!//kJ;.«i^ Tf" M.^ \Jira/nU
signature:

Name: / r t ,
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mareS%L.-^ Mt signature:v^7^m
/̂
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private' consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name-:

Address: .

11 S ^ L I gy-4"/ L
signature

(Iaa ,i/v. Kfjhri
Name

Address:3 S * ' \

9

signature:

Name:

') H O lYj A6.
Address:

7417 /w. STocKto/J
signature:

Signature:Address:ess: /

Address: N //- ^ ^ Signature:

L-/M
Name:

ZZPj V
Signature:Address. .. _ i, ✓

Co mk? SCO 1/^ ^ko(rD
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Address:"0Og •
Sfw

signature:

3



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

r __(^^\\<5c>^__)
cr/ V Signature:

Vet'Ll
Naine: geerr SeBe^
Address: „„ , signature: ' '

o
Name • y| ^ -

Address: Signatu/ife1? V - L 7
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

Address;

Gv-

Signat^-er'

Nam

Address _ “IsTgnaturel

"2 ^ ^ \ i V (^]tj ^ —- - - -

Name:

Address;
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signature:
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Address: ^ n Signature

V-g: r [ N^ -vx ;/G ^ ,r )G/
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

Address: \ oxyncu-uj. t;.
■r-: / }/kJ

- ''---
signature:

Name:

Address: , v , , signature:" °nXAM
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signature:
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name L.

Addres

f? I S' c I

kame;
tf) fin. signature
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

BY

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY. ,

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates tfi go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates fey building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this st.ati.oru.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to. go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bY building this statign.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station. j
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.
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ss: -  ; signature:

Name:
Ail

Name

Address:ggL/fZ/X6S0ji] Signatiti^e
XTa/firy/t ( o\

orxf SUtoorcls
Address u,' 77. (XTTX^ i1! poxr Sic



5
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Nam^
/D.IL

Address:leas; ^ Signature: ^

Name:
O i/vySli

Address
I c/<PI ^L^r~ <£

signature:

rSii'funruij h. Pqs-&-_____
Address: „ , ^__ Sij^ature:

HID Sl-Y CJnj.j
Name: 1 J

r\J gyrM ___________
AddressSignature: 

Name: /9. /j \ /A / 1

Name:

S ligature:

X

y

>

Signature:

Name:M/t
Address: signature:

Name: (j^n^_2.
Address:

Name
H/M U nature:

7^ ds A fJZ^Tre: ^Address ^gnature:



rUCrf

iA^' PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

A(^dress: . ^ , , Sianati

n/) 1
Signatu

mWfk: PM
Name

Address: .

Name: , .

Sianature:

Signature:

(Y\

Name: ^

~ryfJ/o /I ‘~ocwJ
Address: __ Signature:

vT-^" _ _ _ _ _ £1
Name:

Address: / ^ .Auaress: < /n . n Signature:

(Af. /yi.ltoLuhie di

Address:

0<s Naiiie:
Q\\ \ I g-n kAddress: Signature:



ruc^

PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates bv building this station.

Signature:

Signature:

Signature:

Signature:

Signature:

Signature:Address:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Addre^

N ame:

9-73.^0

Addres^;

Name:

illj/i X cy

f^rf A/' ^
Address: N't. ignature:

Name:

Address:

'Yy)pJs5/^s>h
/r>/

gnatur&:

Name:

Address i£L5tu4^-ature:
: DnJ L -J i^\'? x|t

2^
Name:

h Name:



Yu
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

Name

D ■ Yu- Ule 0-

Address: / / Si

■Naame: ,

Signature: CAddress:

Name:

Address:"iQaQ Signature:
.ds.DQUJ\ ^

Name: v\ U ‘ A / \
Addresf:

Name:

Cv.
Address ^ Signature:

■,'r6Qc/ 9^Joc/, d,x_<LL-<-f>Lx ,/y.^ -
Name

7/ 0<r 7 signature/: T~}
"A dctry' , A>vrr ^

Addr, 

^ Name: TMif'DLfy-th immi
Address L. Signa



5.
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

Address

VT] 6a Zfin

U 1 O' -
Signature

7

Name:
/i4ii

Address: , signature:

Name;

ri/irVI
7/

/c. yi-(g

Address: y 0 Signature: y
7/7 .^45 fhvl r,//An/y)

Name 

Address Sign^vr

Name:
epjy'y A

Address:

Name
AM

signature:

Addre
c

ss:
7 2 A s£
2 \ rtri a +-n i V' / ^ ^Signature:

7 n / ^ 4
Name:

c/v t

Signature:Address:

Name:

Address:
' PlPir^ A
ace"? — . , Iress; Tu ^ ^M'/ 9A'H fcM

signature:



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:
id Af) £ /^///’ / VJ dJ (d c\qLl-

Address:
3 !1 C<T 5 ir 5^^

Signajtune: ./ v

Name Ad c Ccxyi Z- C,-
Addres

Name;:------------------rr—------ 7^--------- —7
-TiAddress:

6^ ^ <4 60 ‘1
Name: ; .

w%Address: cv signature;

Name

Address: X <s /g r„s; —
Name i)
Addres^^ ^ S\TA'^re-

Name

Signore: ^

Name 6 (\ f-
Address: - , Signature:

:?■=> I V 5/? /oo^^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name'9J//7/1 / -A^-P g/ iri , 7^ rh
^ ^ .-a a C* 1 >-» ^ I 1 -V- •Address: ^ _

.// /7-7/yy C r
Signature:/

Name55 ^

Address: signature:

Name:
inyr:, -------

Address: , ^ _ /Sign^tire:

T

Name: />
Ser y 3

Address ^
O 1 3 ^ ( V ■

Signature; u
Nam

AddreslIUI /ff /Xo'u)
fin..

Name:/"}
C V/?/p <

Address:
/zi.-

signature): T ^
/7/v/.Y/V fU

/,_!nn^{^s^rure: X77

CvY- JU. Signature:

Name/T' V j / ] //
/ yC( AT ^ (_

Adard'ss: _ i / i
S { S"t I eh.

'T
\

Signature^ 9 /n j



YUl^ PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition reguests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name

ess: fdAddress: rij > Signature:
^'7/7 7T' 9 71^6

Name:., --r- i . 'i
-YT D/rnb

Address:M/n ■K,-,
Signature:

Addrlsi I if r »i )v sl9nat?^^q.t I 9 7,^ la C
Name >7 /")

^V)v\iAt-d i/t
Address:

I 6.
Name
Addr^s: ^ x n Signature:
H/./C. 5 g RcA

ignati^e:
Jtul__ <£i-

Narae :' -
yyij a rQ

'^SX 'O.

Address; Signature:
)V X V

i\ri\x

Name: S/e (Ae 'lO
■V

/9/7 F!eW i SignatureAddress:

Name:

gnatui^iAddres1^: 7^°^': - c. 12-



l^uc^b.
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

Ll

Address:

Name:

Signature:

P M
Address: ^ 7 n

Cl-f /n S ,t ^ ^
Signature:

Name:

Address 

Name:

0 ^ 6(9 -p/n/F

Address

: .<i.s

Name:

Sig^n^^r^:^

,.1

n
r

Address:iti._ _ _ _ _ o r-. S

Nam^c/,. / 7fiff£-rn K /Pil)/a!

signature:

Name:

SignatU^„

iPhLpp /3/T"7aJ^/^
Address:

6 PL 0 ! A/, t: . 7 3
Signatur

'.~'7^/ yJ/^
j_4_ _ Z_ L_ _ ;_ :_ _ _ _ L

4- n • *

Name:P, D.OPBR
Address: ./-> Signature





<5:
PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name: iCi)
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

TT^2—
Address :X . /]

j>y^O' Hiaj

Address- Js.jt rc /(fu Signature: U[(;

Name:

Address:

Name

_ _ _ _ Usju^i'

""'me: r

Tocoi^_

Name

Address:r* c* •

Signature:

Vu:/ SignkttTre:

Name:

Address 

^ Name: /] 

Addres

hJUj C. »

\ ZoCiyA)

Address:

: o(^/l.3' CioQ fe?-f^wure:,it/.v,/Z: (hit
Hame:J' ' ~7~^



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist the 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

Name:

/m to'^SK _2z£_

Addres

'2r/.(r n
ature 9^7?jrf

Name: Zf^A/A/y
Address: _ signature:

Name:

Address

■Z G (-? / Z jy
Signature:

Name

Address: signature:

Name:

Address n f JL signature:

l>[,rlD nQ ___________
Name:

Addres nW7<^a (?ra.lctyJl gSfZVjy (AZ cfTl^/6
Name

Address:

Name:

Address Signature:

- - - - - -



PETITION

REQUESTS METRO NOT CAUSE LOCAL GARBAGE RATES TO INCREASE BY 
SPENDING $3.5 MILLION PER YEAR ON ANOTHER 

UNNEEDED TRANSFER STATION IN WASHINGTON COUNTY.

METRO, at the urging of some Washington County Commissioners, is 
proposing to build another garbage transfer station. Independent 
studies, by private consultants and Portland State University 
have shown that this garbage transfer station is not needed now 
and may not be needed ever. But, because private interests would 
profit, there is strong pressure on Metro to spend $3.5 million 
per year for twenty years on this project. This unneeded project 
will cause garbage rates to go up.

This petition requests that the Metro Councilors resist 
pressure and not add to our rates by building this station.

the

Name:

Name

Address: V23 slgnature:
Name: ¥

4aoc\ tog
Address

Name:

c

Address:: r\ Signature: \ /

Name:

z?PseAddress: _ Signature ^

Name:

Address:
-ni9S/F. - Ttxnki'i

signature: .

Name:

Address: Signature

Name:
AnJTOAj/^y J?

Address: Signaturer^>=_j


